
!
Date: 24 December 2016 

Book Club News - January 2017 

Dear past students 

Have you ever tried the experiment below?  Which line is longer? 

You must have heard about this Müller-Lyer illusion and learnt that the length of both lines are same. Yet, have you wondered why your 
eyes tell you otherwise? Daniel Kahneman, the Nobel Prize winner in Economic Science, explains this and other interesting mind 
patterns in the most intriguing way that you will never think about thinking quite the same again. 
  
Let’s enjoy a wonderful mental journey together and refresh our brain at the start of 2017. 
  
Selected book: Thinking Fast and Slow, by Daniel Kahneman 
Date: 21 January 2017 (Saturday) 
Time: 10am - 12noon (registration starts at 9.30am) 
Venue: Reading Room, 2/F, Our Lady of Lourdes Wing (previously St. Joseph's Playground), Good Hope School 



 

For registration, click here: https://goo.gl/forms/cqQeShxeTm2Y31Zj2  
For enquiries, please write to: ghspsa.bookclub@gmail.com. 

Joy and thanksgiving, 
Good Hope School Past Students Association 

http://www.ghspsa.org.hk 
info.ghspsa@gmail.com
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